
Mary Beth Wedum Single Parent Scholarship Application 

St. Cloud State University 

 

In the spirit of stewardship and generosity exemplified by John A. Wedum, the J. A. Wedum  

Foundation seeks to change and improve people’s lives by making education more accessible to 

single parents.   

 

The Wedum Foundation in conjunction with St. Cloud State University will award individual 

scholarships in the amount of $2,000. As many as 30 eligible undergraduate single parents could 

receive this scholarship for the 2015-2016 academic school year.  

 

If you are interested in applying for this scholarship, please complete the application materials 

identified below and submit the materials by April 1, 2015 to the Office of Student Life and 

Development, 219 Atwood Memorial Center, St. Cloud State University, 720 Fourth Avenue 

South, St. Cloud, MN 56301.  

Students eligible for this scholarship must meet the following criteria: 

 Be enrolled and attending St. Cloud State University; 

 Be in good academic standing at St. Cloud State University; 

 Complete and sign the application and submit the required materials; 

o Submit a copy of most current transcript; 

 

For Application materials please contact: 

Liz Meyer, eameyer@stcloudstate.edu or 320.308.3246 

o Submit a personal statement that describes educational plan and goals, as well as 

your future career goals. Please discuss your financial needs and circumstances 

and outline obstacles and barriers that have affected your educational pursuits, 

thus far. 
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